

OceanRiver Sports COVID-19 Pandemic Response – Updated May 26nd, 2020

OceanRiver Sports is open for kayak and SUP rentals.

Renters will check in for their rental at our downtown dock located at 450 Swift St, just below the Canoe Brew Pub. We will allow four people at a time to enter the dock facilities for their rental.

OceanRiver Sports will ensure the health and safety of our guests and our team members.

Please check our website at https://oceanriver.com/rentals/ for exact and up to date operating hours.

Note the responsibilities of our guests and our team members when they are on the dock:

- If you have an underlying medical condition or if you or anyone in your household do not feel well please stay at home.
- Stay at home if you have traveled within the last 14 days.

- Paddlers will be allowed through to the dock no earlier than 15 minutes prior to their reservation to allow for distancing.
- Maintaining a physical distance of two meters away from others is required from the time you arrive until the time you leave the dock.
 People not adhering to this protocol will be asked to leave the premises.
- Outside alcohol is strictly prohibited and customers will be asked to leave immediately if they are seen consuming alcohol.
- We will supply hand sanitizer for use upon entering or exiting our facility.
- Our management will screen all staff upon arrival each day to monitor their health.
- Our management will educate staff on effective hand washing techniques and physical distancing.
- All boats and gear will be cleaned before and after all tours and rentals.
- Once a piece of gear is touched it will be cleaned and sanitized before it is put back into stock.
- Hand cleaning for clients and guests to be used when arriving and leaving.
- All common surfaces will be disinfecting before the start of each day.

We will post updates on our website and will remain committed to the safety of our staff and guests. We very much look forward to hosting customers on a daily basic. https://oceanriver.com

However, by taking one of our courses, tours, or renting a kayak, you agree that:

- Any activity involves some risk of COVID-19 transmission.
- We are following a protocol to reduce or mitigate risk, that risk cannot be reduced to zero.
- Please note the OceanRiver Sports COVID-19 pandemic policy is to prevent the potential spread of COVID-19 and keep our paddlers safe.

Thank You,

The OceanRiver Sports management team.